
 
June 30, 2023  
 
Notice to Potential Proposers: 
 

BULLETIN NUMBER 2 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 650-SH FOR 

LOS ANGELES COUNTY OFFENDER MONITORING SERVICE 
 
This Bulletin Number 2 is being issued to notify potential Proposers of revisions to 
Request for Proposals (RFP) 650-SH for Los Angeles County Offender Monitoring 
Service, as follows: 

 
1. Appendix A (Sample Contract and Exhibits) is deleted in its entirety and replaced 

with the attached revised Appendix A. 
2. Exhibit A (Statement of Work) is deleted in its entirety and replaced with the 

attached revised Exhibit A. 
3. Attachment A-2 (Performance Requirements Summary PRS Chart) is deleted in its 

entirety and replaced with the attached revised Attachment A-2. 
4. Exhibit B (Business and Technical Requirements Response Matrix) is deleted in its 

entirety and replaced with the attached revised Exhibit B. 
5. Appendix B (Required Forms) is deleted in its entirety and replaced with the 

attached revised Appendix B. 
 
All other terms and conditions of the RFP remain unchanged and in full force and effect. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact: 
 

Contract Analyst Veronica Urenda  
Email: vurenda@lasd.org 

 

mailto:vurenda@lasd.org

